
District of Columbia Court of Appeals Committee on Admissions 
Ordering Wall Certificates 
 
After your admission ceremony, an email will be sent to successful 
candidates containing a username and password to facilitate the ordering of a 
wall certificate and optional frame to display your achievement. Please be 
sure to monitor your emails, including your spam folder, for an email from 
wallcertificate@dcappeals.gov (no reply.) Adding this email to your address 
book will help ensure receipt.  
 
If you were admitted prior to January 2016, please email 
coa@dcappeals.gov with your name and admission date to make a request.   
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